
Commandant’s Corner 

July 21, 2023 
 
The 20th Annual Mud Run is getting close!  Sr Vice Commandant Keith 
Kregel is doing a great job - but needs all of our help.  The volunteer forms 
need to be submitted ASAP - especially if you want one of those really cool 
T-shirts!  Get the forms to me at a meeting, email, or snail mail.  Let's all 
pitch in and make this the biggest mud run yet. 
 
The Birthday Ball is right around the corner too.  We will be asking for 
items for a silent auction so if you have anything you can contribute, 
please bring it to a meeting or let us know and we will make arrangements 
to meet and pick it up. 
 
As always, if there is anything the League can do for you, please don't 
hesitate to ask. 
 
 
Semper Fi Marines! 

 

Susie 
 


